
 

 



 

 
 
 

from elaine 
PRESIDENT of LEAF 

Your Purpose-Driven Volunteer Organization 

 
The summer heat has finally arrived and with it our veggies are thriving, 
our flowers are bursting with color, our weeds are exploding, and our 

gardeners are wilting U. Summer is such a nice time to be working 

outdoors together in the garden while snacking on our ripe cherry 
tomatoes and blackberries from our vines. Our Students for LEAF kids 
have been busy helping us in the garden and harvesting herbs to make 
cordials, smudge sticks, and yummy pesto. 
 

 
 
We've also been busy holding our weekend classes at both LEAF Center 
and LEAF Stone Garden. In August, we will continue to offer Beginning 
Yoga and Part 2 of our Herbal Medicine class plus much more. Details 
and class schedules are below. We hope you'll come join us! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Are you interested in taking an outdoor yoga class to stretch your muscles? Or 
how about learning about making your own worm composting bin or learn about 
how honey is made and then journey into our beehives and hold a frame of 
buzzing honeybees? We will be holding classes all summer. Check out our 
Weekend Fun Class schedule from August through September below. 
  
LEAF Supporters who have a LEAF Annual Membership or a LEAF Community 
Gardener Membership get a 30% discount on all classes. The memberships and 
class fees are used to pay for supplies as well as our ongoing efforts to develop 
our Community Garden and Food Gardens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 
Our 2023 Students for LEAF Summer Program kicked off in June. The “Leaflets”, 
their new nickname, learned how to create basic landscape designs, clean garden 
beds, transplant seedlings, propagate seeds and cuttings, harvest veggies and 
herbs, seal redwood boards with paint, and much more! These will continue to 
work with us until they go back to school a little later this month. 
 



 

 

 
 
 

Our 2023 Earth Day Recycling Event was a joint effort with Eeviee and three local 
Girl Scout Troops to collect crayons, socks, bras and textiles. The final totals are 
in! You collected a whopping total 467 pounds of socks, bras, crayons and fabric 
scraps that will be reused and/or repurposed instead of going to the landfill. 
Thank you Sara of Eeviee, Fremont Girl Scout Troops, and YOU for your 
contributions! 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 


